THE UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY MEDICINE

Grade Appeal Form


The Family Medicine Clerkship Directors will review all grade appeal forms. They may take one or more of the following action(s) while reviewing the dispute: 

1. Contact the site administrators and/or preceptors 

2. Contact the student’s Faculty Mentor 

3. Request that the student contacts the site where he/she rotated 

4. The Family Medicine Clerkship Directors may also request a meeting with the student.  

All forms must be submitted within twelve weeks from the end (last day) of the student’s Family Medicine Clerkship rotation and submitted to the Clerkship Manager at fmclerk@uw.edu. For more information regarding Grade Appeals, please go to the UW SOM Handbook, under “APPEAL OF GRADE OR EVALUATION COMMENTS”.  

Name: __________________________________________ 

Date: _____________  Site:_______________________ 

Site and ending date of Rotation: ________________________   

Please explain your concern(s), and include whether you have spoken with the clerkship director at your site about this. Limit to one page.
What is your recommendation for this grade appeal?
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